
Dear Managed Care Advisory Group, 

 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) would like your feedback on the attached draft All 
Plan Letter (APL) 24-XXX, “COMMUNITY REINVESTMENT REQUIREMENTS”. 

 

Please share these drafts with the appropriate individuals at your MCP and submit feedback using 
the attached Feedback Matrix to DHCS_PMMB@dhcs.ca.gov by close of business September 27, 
2024.  

 

As always, we appreciate your time and input. 

Thank you, 

Chelsy Sarver | AGPA 
Managed Care Quality and Monitoring Division 
California Department of Health Care Services 
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